







Other board members backed up the idea to reduce testing where possible.

that's on the list, somebody thought it was a good idea."

"I truly believe that if we were to eliminate some of the tests that the district has control over, the irony would be that our students would perform better on state-mandated tests," board member Stacy White said during a school board meeting Sept. 9.

"I know there will be pushback," said Olson, a longtime board member who is finishing up her last term. "Every test

Board member Doretha Edgecomb said she supports the idea of creating a committee.

"What can we then substitute that's ongoing in terms of instructional data?" Edgecomb asked. "I don't think anybody's suggesting we eliminate everything."

Parent Lisa Ledbetter, who thinks her children are tested too much, was encouraged to hear the district is looking at the testing.

Ledbetter, who lives in eastern Hillsborough County, estimates that her 10th-grade son will take more than a dozen standardized tests this year.

"I know they take this data, figure out what they need to know and follow progress all the way through, but come on,"

A P () D = 11:28 AM 3/31/2016





